
June 6, 2012

TO: CenturyLink – Numbering Administrator

is requesting a specific block of DID series
to utilize at substations throughout Washington state. The
DID’s will specifically accommodate safety and emergency calls
to 911 and will be used in conjunction with CenturyLink’s
PS/ALI services.

Given this, is requesting 1000 DID’s to all be in the same
prefix within the The
series of DID’s are to be terminated

Washington.

We would appreciate having these blocks of numbers prior to
August 1, 2012 in order to proceed with our 911 project plan.

Please let us know the availability of this request.

Thank you in advance for your assistance.
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